
 

        GILTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
          Kimberley 
          Nottingham 
          NG16 2GZ  

 
          TEL:  0115 919 0611   
          www.gilthillprimaryschool.co.uk 

                                  
           Headteacher:   Mrs N Allison 

 
Dear Parent/Carer                            March 2025 
               

Year 6 DAaRT Graduation 
 

Tuesday 1st April 2025 at 9.00am 
 
The Year 6 children have been following a Life Skills Primary Programme in school, led by a trained DAaRT Office 
(Drugs, Alcohol and Resilience Training). 
 
As part of this programme, the course ends with a graduation. This will involve a short performance where the children 
will be talking about everything they have learned during the course, and they will also be awarded their graduation 
certificates. 
 
If you would like to attend your child’s DAaRT Graduation, please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 
28th March 2025. 
 
We will be issuing two tickets per family for the graduation. 
 
 
Photographing/videoing of the event 
 
Photographs and videos are not permitted to be taken during the performance. However, at the end of the performance, 
you will have the opportunity to take a photo of your child, with their certificate. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in school. 
 
Thank you for your valued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N Allison 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Tickets for Y6 DAaRT Graduation on Tuesday 1st April 2025 at 9.00am 
 
(Please return slip by Friday 28th March 2025) 
 
I would like                ticket(s) for the Y6 DART Graduation on Tuesday 1st April 2025 at 9.00am   
 
  
(Please do not order more than 2 tickets for the graduation) 
 
 
Child’s name _________________________________________________________    Class ______________ 
 
 
Signed  ___________________________________________________ (parent/carer)  Date _______________      
 

 


